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At the December meeting of the Patient and Public involvement Senate, the 

first presentation was about an App in development by one of the group 

members who has a company (Ability Consultancy). 

https://www.ability-consultancy.co.uk/  

The purpose of the App is to demonstrate how life is for people with 

disabilities. It can create images of how situations appear to people with visual 

disorders, so it can show how a room would look, for example to someone 

with tunnel vision, macular degeneration and various other sight disorders. 

It also provides British Sign Language poses for common words and phrases. 

It is hoped that the completed version will be available by the end of March 

2023. 
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